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70 THE UNITED NATIONMS ADDREUSSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The Permanent Mission of Belgium tc the United Nations has the honour to refer
to the letter of the Secretary-General of the United Nations dated 10 Wovember 1977,
communicating the text of resoclution 18 (1977) on the "Question of South Africa",
which was adopted by the Security Council on L4 November 1977,

The communication has been given special attention by the Belmian authorities,
which intend to ensure vrigorous implementation of resclution 418 (1977). DBelgium's
commitment to comply with the recent obligatory measures of the Security Council is
consistent with the measures which Belgium has long been applying voluntarily with
regard to an embargo on the delivery of weapons to Scuth Africa.

The Permanent Mission of Belpium to the United Nations requests the Secretary-
General to have the text of this note circulated s a Security Council document.
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